
 

Report of the Vice-President 
(Internal Affairs) to Council 

Communications 

● Website  
○ SQ 

● Social media outreach  
○ SQ 

● Listserv 
○ SQ 

Event Planning 

● SSPN 
○ SQ, Grad Frosh planning beginning 

● Faculty Olympics 
○ Dates have been changed due to a conflict with AUS/SUS Grad Ball 
○ Now finalized to be March 19th-23rd 
○ Visited venues and have been signing contracts for them  
○ Contacted Dean of Students re: Code of Conduct MoA 
○ Overall the budget for this event is very healthy, despite not being able to use the 

SSMU building 
○ Captains meetings held, captains have been selected 
○ Theme release and team scavenger hunt to be released on Thursday 
○ Communication with EUS regarding footage 

● Frosh 
○ Meetings with Kristen Whitelaw to discuss Frosh planning for next year 

First Year Affairs 

● First Year Council 
○ Assisting in administrative tasks for event planning/partnerships  

General  

● Starting to put together 2 portfolio specific guides:  
○ Event planning, Communications 

● Meeting with PGSS to discuss collaboration 

Best,  

Maya Koparkar 
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